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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Announcement of Opening of Schools to Some Year Groups 

 

We hope you and your family are fit and well during this unprecedented National 

Crisis. We are missing you all very much and cannot wait until a time we can all be 

together again.  

 

As many of you will have seen last night Boris Johnson announced that schools may 

open to some primary school year groups soon. I just wanted to update you all that 

watching Boris announcement last night was also the first notice I had that schools 

may reopen before the summer. Currently the announcement last night is the only 

information we have had and we have not received any further guidance so far today.  

 

As soon as I receive any further information, I will write to you again and let you know 

the next steps. In the meantime, I would like to gather your thoughts about the 

potential for schools reopening.  

 

Please follow the link below to tell us your opinions. As always, I welcome your opinions 

and look forward to your responses.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MMGHNY9  

 

We are missing you all so much but want you to stay safe so we can see all our 

Wansbeck family back together as soon as it is safe to do so.  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Sam Bullen 

Headteacher 
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